
KEYSTONE COUNCIL No. 113, A.M.D. 

May 4, 1996 

Masonic Temple, Dover, Delaware 

 

Keystone Council No. 113 was opened in form at 11:11 am with the following officers present: 

 

Sovereign Master   John A. Irwin 

Senior Warden   Frank A. Battaglia 

Junior Warden    Wayne M. Schutz - pt 

Secretary - Treasurer   Mark E. Irwin, P.S.M. 

Senior Deacon    Warren F. Schueler, Sr. 

Junior Deacon    Charles H. Lengel, Jr. 

Chaplain     

Sentinel    Harry M. Sullivan, Jr. - pt 

 

Members present as per register. (13 ) 

The Sovereign Master welcomed all present. 

Companions Dreisbach, Townsend and Buck were received and obligated by SM Irwin who 

presented them with membership cards. 

The minutes of the previous meeting of October 28, 1995 were read and approved.  The 

Treasurer reported $99.43 in the checking account and $888.09 in the savings account. 

A motion was made, seconded and passed to meet the same date as the other bodies which was 

determined to be October 26, 1996, in the Masonic Temple, Wilmington, Delaware at 11:00 am. 

A motion was made, seconded and passed to approve all bills paid by the Secretary since he 

assumed office and to pay any necessary expenditures between now and the next meeting with a 

report to be given at that meeting. 

The current nominees for new members are Glenn Davis and Randall Mullen. 

A motion was made, passed and seconded to move the money in WSFS to a bank closer to the 

Secretary-Treasurer. 

Regrets were received from Brothers Tulloch and Dorsey. 

SM Irwin presented PSM Patterson and Littleton with their membership cards to the Red Branch 

of Eri. 

PSM Mark Irwin presented SM John Irwin with his Installed Masters Card. 

SM Irwin thanked Brothers Schutz and Sullivan for filling in. 

The nomination of Albert Westerside was made by Horace G. Patterson, Jr.  Brother Westerside 

will be placed as the next name on the waiting list. 

PSM Littleton presented an interesting and informative talk on the history of Lombardy Hall. 

 

The following distinguished member were recognized: 

P.G.M.’s Hutchins, Schueler, Littleton, Pletz, and Battaglia 

Deputy for Delaware Harold T.J. Littleton, A.A.S.R. 

Active for Delaware, Warren F. Schueler, Sr., A.A.S.R. 

P.S.M.’s Hutchins, Sullivan, McVey, Irwin, Patterson, Littleton 

C.N. C. Granville McVey, Two-By-Two Lodge No. 15, R.A.M. 

E.C. Frank A. Battaglia, Delaware Council No. 18, K.M. 

 

Companion James T. Elliott, Jr. was then received, obligated and presented his membership 

card. 

 

 



The minutes of the meeting were read and approved as read. 

 

There being no further business, the Council was closed in form at 12:00 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Mark E. Irwin, P.S.M. 

Secretary 


